YOUTH NEWSLETTER
MARCH 2020

OPEN YOUTH ROOM:

Our Open Youth Rooms for the month of March will be March 1 and 22. We will begin at 6:30
p.m. both evenings and conclude at 8:00 p.m. There are no special events during these two nights, but
it is always fun to come together for fellowship, games, food, and Bible time. Invite your friends to
come and join us.

DINNER AND A MOVIE:

Saturday, March 7, is our date for Dinner and a Movie. The movie will be the new Pixar movie
“Onward”. We will be going to the theater in Lisle. Tickets will be ordered this Monday, March 2. You
can sign up at Open Youth Room on Sunday or in the Seventh Grade Confirmation Room.

Leave time will be 5:00 p.m. and we should return around 9:30 p.m. Friends are invited and you
need to sign them up. Cost is $20 for everything.

SHREK THE MUSICAL:

We are looking into going to another play this year. “Shrek the Musical” begins at Drury Lane
at the end of April. There will be a sign -up sheet to see who is interested. The play will be at noon, so
maybe we will do breakfast and a play. If you are interested, please sign-up. Cost would be $20.

WINTER JAM:

Winter Jam is Friday, March 13. Leave time will be around 4:30 p.m. Return time should be
around midnight. Cost is $15 plus whatever food you would buy inside the arena. This Sunday is the
last day to sign up for this event. Right now, Miss Nathan and Mrs. Borchardt will be leading the group.

CERAMICS:

This outing hasn’t been done in a couple of years. We are in the process of seeing if the group
would be interested in doing this. The painting studio is in the Burr Ridge mall. We would, probably,
go on a Saturday night in April. There will be a sign-up sheet in the Youth Room to see if there is interest.

MISSION TRIP:

The registration website is now open. | will be doing a check-up to see who has registered. Our
next payment is due March 15. The last day to back out is May 15. We would like to know before that
if you cannot attend. If you have any questions about registering, the website or the trip in general,
please contact Mr. Grady. Just a reminder that we leave July 18 and return on July 25. Cost is $650.
Keep working our fund raisers to get your cost down.



PLANT SALE:

Our annual plant sale is scheduled for May 9. The truck will be here at 6:30 a.m. We should be
done by 10:30 a.m. Plant orders are due by Easter Sunday. Please try and get new customers to help
us build up our profits.

CLOTHING DRIVE:
The pod is about a quarter full. Keep bringing your large bags of clothing. Remember that you
get a $40 credit to your account for each bag. Let Mr. Grady know when you are dropping off.

EASTER BREAKFAST/BAKE SALE:

We will hold a Continental Easter Breakfast this year. It will begin at 7:30 a.m. and conclude at
10:00 a.m. We will serve the same items except no pancakes or sausage. Set-up will be on Saturday,
April 11 at 9:30 a.m. and should take an hour. We will have three shifts on Sunday, 6:30 — 8 a.m., 8:00
-9:30 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. — 11:00. Please let me know what time you family can work.

The bake sale will be Saturday night and Sunday morning. Please bring 4 wrapped plates or
bags per student on Saturday morning. We will price these items. The items can be breads, cakes,
cookies, or any other type of bakery item.

LENTEN DINNER:
This Wednesday, March 4, is our Lenten Dinner. Please arrive by 5:15 p.m. to get your point.
We will conclude in time for worship at 7:00 p.m.



